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New Research Consortium 

Could Aid Water & Energy 

Collaborations 

 

As issues at the nexus of water and 

energy become more pressing, 

UT's Bureau of Economic Geology 

has begun to explore a new research 

consortium: the Subsurface Water & 

Energy Laboratory (SWEL). SWEL 

is intended to help state agencies, 

industry operators, and water 

management companies 

understand the water cycle in 

unconventional oil and gas systems, 

while supporting the integration of 

water management and energy 

development. Read more about 

SWEL here. 
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